
 

 

11/01/2021 

Thought for the day - 

"It's not the days in your life, but the life in your days that count" 

The start of another week. Some great interactions with remote learners last week. 

Today sees the start of our collaborative / link calls between children in school and those at 
home.  The timetable can be viewed below. The links for the meetings have been scheduled and will 
arrive through Seesaw or Tapestry.  Ask your child to look out for notifications.  This is brand new so 
please bear with us, fingers crossed for 100% success. 

Year Group             Time slot 

Reception            1.00 – 1.15 

Year 3                  1.15 -1.30 

Year 4                  1.30 – 1.45 

Year 5                  1.45 – 2.00 

Year 6                 2.00 – 2.15 

Year 2                 2.15 – 2.30 

Year 1                 2.30 – 2.45 

 


